
City of Dallas 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
Deputy Chief M. W. Stevenson 
Criminal Investigation 
Division 

Subject: 

November 28, 1963 

On Wednesday, November 27th, Mr. Bill Walsh, Personnel Director of Texas 
Instruments called and gave the following information: 

On Palley, November 22nd at about 10:45 A. N. one of their employees, Charles 
Burns ran across Atwell Street to the entrance of Texas Instruments and was 
struck by a white Cadillac, Louisiana license number 941985. Mt. Burns was 
not injured sufficiently to call the police but the driver of the Cadillac, 
a woman who gave the nee of Comfort, or Oomtorto case to the office to use 
the telephone to call an unknown man who arrived in a few minutes to take 
Nt. Burns to a doctor for examination. The woman driver of the car gave the 
impression of being in show business and stated to the men who came to get 
her, "Let's hurry up and get this over with, I have got to get to New Orleans". 

It is unknown whether this has any significance in the Oswald case. 

Chas. Batchelor 
Assistant Chief of Police 

The only reason you sad 1 ore here ,s to ossist the people of Dallas 
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